
What’s in it for the Children? 
Games, activities, camping, arts and crafts, 
sports, leadership opportunities, community 
service projects, crime and drug prevention 
programs, fun, fun, and more fun!  Every new 
youth that joins will be given a FREE FISHING 
POLE and an invitation to an upcoming fishing 
event! 
 

What’s in it for the Parents? 
An opportunity to see your child grow, build self-confidence and self-esteem and work together as a team with children their age.  Scouting 
helps you to create the potential for your child’s accomplishments.  It gives your child a sense of teamwork and belonging. 
 

CUB SCOUTING IS FOR BOYS AND GIRLS IN KINDERGARTEN THROUGH FIFTH GRADE.   
YOU CAN JOIN CUB SCOUTING AT THE FOLLOWING OPEN HOUSE RECRUITMENTS: 

 

Sign-up Nights for Cub Scouts for Conewago Elementary School! 
 

Pack 98 Conewago for Boys only 
Tuesday, September 4th – 7:00pm 

Susan Dingle will be giving a talk  
on insects in our backyard and what plants they like. 

Tuesday, September 18th – 7:00pm 
ZooAmerica will be presenting Animal Encounters,  

a fun and educational evening, meeting animals from your area.
 

Fishburn United Methodist Church, 1215 Fishburn Road, Hershey 
Contact Cubmaster Morgan Nec (morgannec@comcast.net) at (717) 343-2142 

 

Packs 65 & 203 Hershey for Girls & Boys 
Wednesday, September 19th – 6:30pm 

Pack 65: Hershey Recreation Center, 605 Cocoa Avenue 
 

Contact Cubmaster Travis Zimmerman  
(travis@afaithfuldad.org) at (717) 520-5900 

Pack 203: ChocolateTown Park & First United  
Methodist Church, 48-64 West Chocolate Avenue 

Contact Cubmaster Emily Grun (grun.emily@gmail.com) at (717) 724-7906
 

For more information, or to find a different unit, please contact District Director Roger Chatell at (717) 620-4515 or roger.chatell@scouting.org  
 

Your child DOES NOT have to be a member of the school or organization where the open house is being held.   
They are welcome to join the Cub Scouts at any location.  To learn more about Cub Scouts, please visit us online at: www.beAscout.org 

 
THIS EVENT, PROGRAM, OR GROUP IS NOT SPONSORED OR ENDORSED BY THE LOWER DAUPHIN SCHOOL DISTRICT. 

Parents!  
Are you and your child looking for 

adventure? 
Then you want to join the  

Cub Scouts! 
 



 


